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The JBCA in collaboration with Mirvac Highland Reserve 
and The City of Swan have organised a fantastic afternoon 
and evening filled with fun activities for the entire family! 
 
On March 7, the Jane Brook Reserve Foreshore Park will 
transform into our Summer Fun Day and Movie Night. 
 
Come along and enjoy a fabulous afternoon (4-7pm) of FREE  
activities, such as Circus Workshops, Face Painting, Balloon  
Artists, Craft Activities, Bouncy Castles, 8m Rock Climbing Wall, 
Bungee Trampolines, Laser Quest and More.  There will also be  
food, drinks, ice cream, coffee etc available for purchase. 
 
The activities then continue into the evening (7-9pm) with our annual 
Movie Night—How To Train Your Dragon 2.  A gold coin donation will 
get you into this popular evening, that all family members can relax 
and enjoy. 
 
For more information please see our advert on page 4, or go to our 
website, www.janebrookcommunity.com.au 

FREE 
EVENT 
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BRAND NEW AND EXCLUSIVE HOMES NOW SELLING! VILLA HOMES FROM $398,000.  

Parkside at Highland Reserve offers the laid back lifestyle that you've always dreamed of. Positioned 
in a desirable location between established bushland and a picturesque lake, you are surrounded by 
plenty of natural open space. 

Set in the picturesque surroundings of Jane Brook, Parkside at Highland Reserve will consist of 10 
villas to be built by Dale Alcock Homes. 

The three-bedroom, two-bathroom single-storey properties are available to purchase now off the plan, 
with prices ranging from $398,000 to $425,000. 

 
FEATURES: 
Stylish three bedroom, two bathroom homes. 
Brand new and unique designs, built by Dale 
Alcock Homes. 
 
All the finer details have been taken care of 
including floor coverings, window treatments, 
air conditioning plus many more high quality 
features to complete your new home. 
 
 
Limited homes available contact Blake Casey on 0478 472 151 or visit our Sales Centre on Cnr of 
Jane Brook Drive and Chichester Way, Jane Brook.  
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TOP 10 RECYCLING TIPS 
Did you know that if you contaminate your recycle bin with general rubbish or 
plastic bags the rest of the material in your bin will go to landfill as it cannot be 
sorted appropriately.  Let’s make Jane Brook the best recycling suburb in the 
West by adhering to these tips: 
 Don’t put your recyclables in the bin in a tied plastic bag.  The bag won’t be 

opened and will end up in landfill.  Instead, leave items loose in the bin. 
 Give containers, bottles and cans a quick rinse. 
 Never put nappies in the recycling. 
 Clothes and bedding should go to a charity shop. 
 Rope, hose pipes or cable won’t be recycled. 
 Food scraps and green waste should be composted, not recycled. 
 Soft or flexible plastic wrap or plastic bags cannot be recycled in our area. 
 Aerosol cans can be recycled. 
 Steel containers can be recycled after a quick rinse. 
 Paint and batteries should not go in the waste or recycling bin. 
For more information visit:  

www.swan.wa.gov.au/files/...a6ab.../Waste_and_Recycling_Guide.pdf  
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Your Membership card allows you access to our FREE community events, quarterly Members prize 
draws and our Members only function.   It is now even more valuable with the addition of Members  

discounts at participating local businesses show your card at businesses highlighted below. 
  Remember, shop local &  use your 

discount card when and where 
possible.  

 

USE IT OR LOSE IT 

Your Business 
could be advertised 

HERE! 
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Jane Brook  

Calendar of Events 2015 
 

Saturday 7th March 
Summer Fun Day & Movie Night 

 

Sunday 15th March 
Suburb Garage Sale 

 

TBA 
Members Sundowner 

 

Saturday 5th December 
Carols in the Park 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations to the following winners of the Members 
Draw which took place at our Carols in the Park 2014: 
 
1st prize — Ronald Seet 
 
2nd Prize—Naomi Johns 
 
3rd Prize—Carmela Demaio 
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Socialise and unwind in the comfort 
of your community 

 

Jane Brook Welcomes Members Into The Club 
 

Our  committee  members  are  residents  dedicated  to 
bringing  strangers  together  and  becoming communi-
ty friends of Jane Brook, building and maintaining a 
sustainable suburb for all to enjoy.  We enjoy planning 
and organizing  fun filled  events  for Families/Friends  
to attend,  providing  Community updates  via emails 
and newsletters and representation to Government 
agencies.  
 

The Benefits Of Being A Club Member 
 

The JBCA is all about COMMUNITY. Through your 
membership you gain great opportunities at social 
gatherings to meet, get to know neighbours and make 
new local friends.  
 
Membership gains  you a  stronger representative 
voice for  Jane Brook when dealing with Local/State 
Government and authorities such as Police, The City 
Of Swan, Main Roads etc. an  increased prospects  of 
infrastructure improvements in your local community 

through community grant applications.  

 
Your Membership Card entitles you to: 

 
Discounts with local businesses 

Free entry & access to our annual community 
events 

Complimentary items at our annual events 
Free entry into our quarterly members prize draws 

Email updates on calendar events, progress on 
community issues etc 

Why Not join the Jane Brook Members 
Club Today! 

JBCA is now on FACEBOOK 

 

How to become a member ! 

 

Memberships are available for 1, 2 or 5 years.  The cost of being a member of the JBCA is minimal 

at $5 per year.  For more information on how to become a member, or to sign up, go to our website 

www.janebrookcommunity.com.au 

or email mathew.merson@janebrookcommunity.com.au 

Signing up is even easier now as we have PayPal. 

 

   Visit our website to sign up and  pay using 



UPDATE 
From the JBCA President—Mathew Merson. 

 

 
JBCA Membership: 
It is very important for each of you to renew or 
join the JBCA.  Every additional member 
strengthens our numbers and gives us a greater 
voice when we are lobbying for grant funding, 
liaising with the City of Swan or speaking with 
our sponsors and member discount businesses.  
Don’t keep delaying the decision to join – do it 
today and you will be assisting us to continue to 
strive to make Jane Brook one of the best com-
munities to live in.   
Y o u  c a n  j o i n  o n l i n e  a t 
ww.janebrookcommunity.com.au or contact us 
directly. 

Upcoming Events: 
Our annual Suburb Sale will be held on Sunday 
the 15th March and will feature garage sales 
across the suburb.  It is important that you reg-
ister as soon as possible if you would like to hold 
a garage sale at your house so we can organise 
map locations and your signage.  A sausage siz-
zle will be held at the map sales location so 
please make the effort to grab one or two as you 
move around the suburb hunting for bargains.  
This year we have organised a Summer Fun Day 
and Movie Night on Sat the 7th March starting at 
4pm at Mirvac’s park off Augustus Dr, with the 
movie commencing after 7pm.  There will be 
some terrific free activities and entertainment, 
with food, ice-cream, coffee and plenty of other 
things happening on the afternoon and into the 
evening.  It is important that you come along and 
support events like this so we are encouraged to 
provide them each year. 

Dorrigo Park Works: 
The JBCA is pleased to announce the start of 
works to enhance Dorrigo Park (Off Dongara Cir-
cle).  The City of Swan will install a pooch post 
water fountain as pictured on the 10th March 
near the existing junior playground.  In June 
2015 a large shelter will be built on the park 
which will include a number of table settings.  
The structure will provide us with a location to 
hold many of our events throughout the year and 
will provide residents with a spot to shelter dur-
ing walks around the suburb or while watching 
children play in the grounds.  We will be exploring 
opportunities for funding the planting of addition-
al trees along the verge and within the park, ex-
tending footpaths around the park and installing 
reticulation in the heart of the park to provide a 
grassed play area.  
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